Everett Mountaineers Business Meeting Notes March 6, 2002

Potluck dinner at 6:30 PM.

Abbreviated Business Meeting:

Discussion about the leave no trace training program for the Boy Scouts to be held April 20th, 2002 at Fire Mountain Campground in Mt. Vernon.

Revegatation Project is recruiting volunteers to restore the meadows of Lake Burns and theMt. Pilchuck area. Contact either Brian Hench or Carrie Strandell if you are interested.

Leadership workshop discussion by Larry Ingalls. 29 people showed up for the seminar. Another course will be held next year.

Next meeting will feature Phyllis Nelson, an inspiration speaker.

Slide show by Ernie Zeller on climbing- show set to music was worth seeing again.

Respectfully, Chris Davidson